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The last new group was welcomed on the 13th of May. The total new groups 

welcomed was 15 since I started this position.  

 In May, the World Office recorded 101 Forum group subscriptions and 697 

other subscriptions which is a total of 798. 

 In June, the WSO recorded 102 Group subscriptions and 694 other 

subscriptions, which is a total of 796. 

 In July, the WSO recorded 98 Group subscriptions, and 679 other 

subscriptions, which is a total of 777.  

 As you can tell the number of subscriptions continues to decline. I hope all 

of your groups are getting the Forum. The Forum is also printed in both Spanish 

and French 6 times a year. (al-anon.org/pdf/SS53.pdf) (al-anon.org/pdf/FS53.pdf) 

 The Forum needs sharings from men on their experience, strength and 

hope as husbands, partners, fathers, brothers, and sons from which others could 

benefit.  They, also need sharings on Sponsorship, both as an Al-Anon sponsor 

and/or an Alateen sponsor. In addition to those, they need sharings on The 3 

Legacies: 12 Steps, 12 Traditions and The 12 Concepts of Service. 

 In June on pages 22-24, there is an article regarding the discontinuation of 

Conference Approved Literature and whether it can still be utilized in meetings. 

 In July on page 23, the Forum is resurrecting the Talk To Each Other 

department, where you can submit a question or concern regarding something 

about the Al-Anon program. Send it to: wso@al-anon.org. Put TTEO in the subject 

line. In later issues you will find responses from others who will share their 

experience, strength and hope on that topic. 

 Please remember that articles in the Forum are great tools to use as a topic 

for a meeting. 
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